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For concerts if family members wish to take their loved one out to 

the concert, please call the pavilion earlier in the day on Thursday 

or notify the social  worker. They will have your loved one ready at 

the back door of the pavilion with the sign out book. Please pro-

ceed to the back door and sign out your loved one for the concert. 

Once the concert is over you can return to that door and staff will 

assist you there.  

If you are unable to attend the concerts, residents are still able to 

attend and may sit under the white tent with other residents and 

staff.  The tent it for residents only. No families or visitors will be 

allowed under the tent. 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact the social 

worker. 

Please contact your unit ADON or SW if you have any further 

questions or concerns. Please contact Shelby, the director, or Na-

talia, the cottage nurse for the cottages. 

Thank you, and enjoy the concerts! 
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